
 

 Newsletter 9th December 2016 

Menu Week: Week beginning 12th December will be Week 2 

Christmas Lunch for pupils is on Tuesday 13th December 2016 – menu on the website 

Robert Plant Class 

Robert Plant class met Father Christmas, a few penguins and some dinosaurs when they 

visited the Safari Park.  

We had an exciting time seeing the moving and roaring dinosaurs and were able to tell Santa 
what we wanted for Christmas! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

William Roden & Thomas Brock Class 

We visited the Black Country Museum last week and then received this lovely email 
from them after our trip.  We are so proud of our children. 
“Thank you so much for visiting us yesterday. 
 I hope you had a good day and that your students enjoyed seeing our Museum. 
 The conduct of your group was outstanding and they received many compliments from 
our staff. Your guide, Nigel, said that they were a real pleasure to show around” 
 
 

WFS Young Leaders 
 
We took three of our Year 10 pupils to the Wyre Forest Schools Partnership, 
Young Leaders course in Stourport, with a view to training them up to become 
playtime leaders and ambassadors for our new School Sports Council. 
 
Please read more about their fabulous experience on our website. 

 

Sixth Form News 

We were visited by Isabel Moore from the Food Standards Agency.  Isabel was happy with 

our cleaning standards and procedures in the 6th form kitchen.  The visit was in preparation 

for setting up the Pop up Cafe in Springfield Park. 



Andy Train Class                                                                                                                                 

We have been teaching our boys life skills in the classroom. 
 
Learning to put the washing up away and learning to sort (putting away) 
after the washing up has been done. 
 

 

Peter Collins Class 

 

Last Wednesday, Collins class went for afternoon tea at Clementine's Tea Room in 

Bewdley. As part of our English Functional Skills, we will be planning, preparing and 

hosting our own afternoon tea and really enjoyed trying one first! 

 
Secondary Food Tech 

Well done to the Food Tech students from Loree Napier Class who have now completed their 

Christmas cakes. I am so pleased with their efforts and very hard work. The Year 9’s have 

designed, in detail, beautiful cakes, cooked them, put on marzipan and icing then decorated 

them. Such an amazing achievement where so many new skills have been developed. I’m feeling 

so proud, well done guys! 

 

 

 

Annual Reviews & EHCP Meetings 
We would like to make all parents aware that Annual Reviews and EHCP Meetings will be taking 
place at Russell House (our residential unit) in the New Year.  Please still come and sign in at school 
and you will be taken to Russell House by a member of staff.  We feel this offers a more private and 
personal venue for these meetings. 
 

Friday 16th December is Christmas Jumper Day!  
Children can wear their own clothes if they want to or still come in their uniform!   
No donations required. 

 

 

Pupils come back to school on Wednesday 4th January 2017 

DECEMBER 

9th  HAZEL Assembly 

9th  Early Years Christmas Performance (afternoon) 

12th Kidderminster Male Voice Choir performance for pupils (afternoon) 

13th  Christmas Lunch for pupils  

13th Middle School Christmas Church Service (afternoon) 

15th Lower School Christmas Performance (afternoon) 

16th  Christmas Jumper Day!!! 

16th Last Day of Term 


